Easter Sunday Mass
We are looking for K-Gr 8 students who
would like to participate in Mass on
Sun April 12th at St. Philip-Neri
(either 10:30 or 11am, yet to be determined).
We'd welcome students to sing in
a student choir or train to be altar
servers. We'll practise at school with
Mrs. T. A. & Corry Goddard
(formerly of Joe's).
The St. Philip-Neri Parish would be thrilled
to have a closer connection with our St.
Joe's students & families!




